
PTFA NEWS

Happy New Year from the PTFA!

Thank you for participating in our survey last term; we were
really pleased to receive so many suggestions to help the
group evolve.

Autumn Term

Christmas Discos last term were a joy! The
kids had so much fun and we are pleased to
say that we far surpassed the money
raised last year at our previous discos.
THANK YOU to everyone who helped out.

It wasn’t all party time though, we had a
gardening morning clearing out brambles
(that seemed never-ending!) to uncover the
pond at the top of the playground. The
spirits were high and when we stood back
to see the work done it was exciting to
realise how this area is going to benefit
Longmoor pupils in the future.

Main Fundraiser

Thanks to the generosity of the community
of Longmoor, we have raised enough funds
to set sights on some specific projects.
There was talk of a minibus being purchased,
however after some discussion between
staff and PTFA members, it turns out a lot
more complicated than we anticipated!

We are really excited about the main
fundraising goal we have landed on: the plan
is to have some reading sheds in the school
playground; this gives the students the
option of some quiet time at breaktime and
has the potential to be of benefit to all the
children at Longmoor.

At the request of the reading coordinators
we have purchased some brand new diversity
and inclusion books.Final design may vary



Spring Term

Looking ahead this term we
have our eye on that pond –
much work needs to be done
but we’re feeling optimistic
about it. If you can help in
anyway, please contact Mrs
Dainty,

In order to make the PTFA more accessible we
will be trialling online meetings. Watch out on
Dojo for the date and time for the next one.

You’ll have seen the Dojo post about the 
gift amnesty; the success of the stall we 
had a Long Eaton Carnival last year was 
purely down to gift donations. If you 
received any duplicate presents or simply 
something that is not quite to your taste, 
please do drop them off for us to add to 
the tombola this year. 

As always, we are around, if you have any questions please either
pop into the office, message us on Facebook or drop us a message.
Thank you for your continued support.

Longmoor PTFA 

We will also be putting together a volunteer list, so if you don’t feel 
that being a member of the PTFA is for you but would like to help 
out at events, please send us an email at 
longmoorPTFA22@gmail.com and let us know how we can contact 
you and what sort of things you would be available for. 
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